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·.A....u:nc 
ln!c! association of university and college employees 

Sheila Perret 
AUCE Provincial 
#901 - 207 West Hastings St. 
Vancouver, Il.C. 
V6B 1J8 

Dear Sheila: 

September 3, 1982 

Enclosed please find the balance of our per capita tax for May, 1982 
as well as the statement and dues checkoff. Sorry about the terrible delay. 
I sent a cheque for $4000.00 in early August against our May payment. 

I will be attempting to get us up to date before the Special Convention. 
We appreciate the Provincial's patience. It really hasn't been malice of 
forethought that has caused the delay bu-t simply lack of time on my part. 
I assume we wi ll s ee you at Convention • 
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